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Allowing full scale restaurants in EFU zone is a step on the road to Napafication of 

the Willamette Valley. The current system is working well. We do not need more 

urban uses in EFU zones.  

Thank you  

Ps I am a former winery owner & currently an orchardist so I have personal 

knowledge of what I am saying. 


